
-----Original Message-----

From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 12 December 2016 10:49

To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural

Cc: Stuart Howden

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 16/00533/DISC 

Hi Stuart,

There insufficient evidence to discharge the condition regarding tree planting.

The plan needs to be revisited to provide detail.

Regards

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

01295 221708

 01295 221878 
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